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ASEAN SEAS LINE CO, LIMITED

Delay notice

HE YUAN 1 V.2217W OMIT HAIPHONG

Dear Sir/Ma’ am,

Please be advised that vessel HE YUAN 1 V.2217W will omit her call at
HAIPHONG in order to adjust the

schedule. Containers will be retained on board to Hong Kong and will
connect on next vessel HHX2

DANUM 168 V. 2218W with tentative arrival HPH on 13-SEP.

Apologies for any inconvenience that this might cause you and your clients
and yet, we hope for your kindest

understanding on this matter.

Best regards,
ASEAN SEAS LINE CO.,LIMITED

2022/09/05



